At the supermarket - Reading

This learning resource contains mixed reading assignments such as answering questions and correcting texts. You can answer all the questions directly on this paper.

1. Read the text and answer the questions.

At the supermarket

It is another day at the supermarket. The leader of the market, Carl, is busy stacking some cans of baked beans. The market is huge. The entrance has shiny glass doors and at the very end of the market, there are different payment options and even an automatic pay system for those who wants to pay fast without almost any lines. The cashiers are often busy working and taking payments, as the shop opens early in the morning, at 8AM, but it often opens a little bit early. The shop is going to open in ten minutes, but there is already people outside, so Carl finishes stacking the baked beans and opens the door. Welcome to another day at the supermarket.

- 1. What is Carl doing in the beginning of the text? _____
- 2. How does the shop doors look? Choose the correct alternative.
- 1. They are shining and made out of glass 2. They are big but not made out of glass. Which alternative is correct?
- 3. At what time does the shop open? _____AM.
- 4. If you don't want to stand in the line, what can you do to avoid lines?
- 5. Are there more than one cashier in the market? _____
- 6. Carl is the leader. Which of the following words can also be used when you are talking about a specific leader?

1. Boss 2. Was 3. Cashier. Which alternative is correct? _____.